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Student Rubbish Summer 
The end of June is the time that students usually move house or leave Bristol entirely and this often results in piles of rubbish being left in the streets.

Every year all University of Bristol students receive an email encouraging them to recycle their end of year rubbish where possible and to dispose of the rest responsibly. They are given detailed information about how to manage their rubbish and warned about the penalties they may face if they leave rubbish behind them.

We hope this will go some way towards solving the problem but in case it doesn’t the University of Bristol, UWE and Bristol City Council will all be contributing towards extra resources for collecting rubbish through June and July.

If you see any rubbish left out by students that will clearly not be collected in the normal way please contact the Council to get it collected:


Please make sure you tell them it is student rubbish as we will be monitoring all complaints also make sure to include all the addresses where you can see rubbish, the collectors will only pick up from the addresses you specify. Any inquiries should be addressed to the University of Bristol Accommodation Officer 

accom-office@bris.ac.uk

Telephone: 0117 922 2100





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:customerservicesnhs@bristol.gov.uk" �customerservicesnhs@bristol.gov.uk�





Report to: http://www.bristol.gov.uk/ccm/content/Environment-Planning/Rubbish-waste-and-recycling/fly-tipping---see-it-report-it-stop-it.en











